
 

 

It is with great pleasure we can confirm that we are opening to all pupils on Monday 
8th March 2021. 
 
We would still like you to wear a mask when you drop off/collect your child and of 
course, maintain social distancing with other adults on the school site. 
 
Nursery parents will be sent a different letter to this, with timings appropriate to them. 
 
Drop off/collection times 
 
Breakfast Club 8.30 a.m. … children to be in for Breakfast Club by 8.40 a.m. 

For the first time, we would like to ask parents/carers to 
donate a silver coin each day to help towards buying 
supplies.  There will be a money box in school for your 
child to drop the donation in. 

 
Reception  8.45 a.m. /  2.45 p.m. 
 
Y1 and Y2  8.50 a.m. /  3.00 p.m. 
 
If you have children in school in different year groups, please drop them off at the 
older siblings time and pick them up at the younger sibling time, so if you have a 
child in Reception and also Y1, drop them off at 8.50 a.m. and collect them at 2.45 
p.m. 
 
There is a requirement for all children to attend school unless they are ill, or in the 
present climate, if they need to self isolate due to Covid 19.  We will be monitoring 
absences closely and contacting parents/carers daily to find out why their child is not 
at school. 
 
We would like to see our pupils in their school uniform please apart from on PE days 
when they should wear their sports kit to school.  Red bags will once again be sent 
home so please return them promptly. 
 
There is a lot more information on our website under Welcome Back.  Please visit 
www.horndale.durham.sch.uk  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 


